
FACULTY OF ARTS AND SCIENCE / DEPARTMENT OF ARCHAEOLOGY March 12, 1968. 

Mr. Don Crabtree, 
Rte. 1, 
Kimberly, Idaho, 
U.S.A. 

Dear Mr. Crabtree: 

I am interested in experimental archaeology and I have all of 
your articles on this subject in Tebiwa. If you have articles elsewhere 
on experimental archaeology, I would appreciate knowing of them. Also, 
is it possible to get a copy of the transcript of the Conference in 
France? Was there recently a conference on technology in the U.S., and 
finally, do you have reference to Borde's work on technologyi 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

'1,~ 'r----'/1.. ~ 
V. Markotic. 

VM:sn 

THE UNIVERSITY OF CALGARY / CALGARY, ALBERTA, CANADA / AREA CODE 403, TELEPHONE 282-0110 

.) 


